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DATE: September 12,2005 

TO: 

FROM: w dbsfl 
William C. Keating, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

Robert L. Fisher, Government Analyst 11, Division of Competitive Markets & 

FPL request for confidential classification of certain workpapers associated with 
preliminary review of Vegetation Management, Lightning Protection, and Pole 
Inspection for June 2005, by Florida Power & Light Company. 

Enforcement y 0@4@os 
RE: 

The Bureau of Performance Analysis is in receipt of the above mentioned request 
submitted from FPL August 18, 2005. We have reviewed the audit workpaper infomation 
deemed “competitively sensitive” and “proprietary confidential business information pursuant to 
Section 366093(3)(e), Florida Statutes”. Staff agrees that the selected passages of the 
workpaper document are competitively sensitive and proprietary confidential because they 
include FPL vendor and contract term information that could be harmful if made available to 
others. Therefore, staff has removed the identified interview summary from electronic 
workpapers and will retain the original hard copy version of the infomation in the Commission 
Clerk’s docket file for future staff reference. Only a redacted hard copy will be maintained in 
our audit workpaper file. 

cc: attachments 
Carl Vinson, Public Utilities Supervisor, Performance Analysis (w/o attachments) 
Lisa Harvey, Chief, Bureau of Performance Analysis (w/o attachments) 
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